Community Wildfire Safety Program
CPUC Workshop Email Invite — Santa Rosa
September 9, 2018

Dear Chiefs:

With the 2018 wildfire season upon us, PG&E is convening informational workshops about our
Community Wildfire Safety Program.

As you may already know, in the event of extreme fire danger conditions, it may be necessary
for us to temporarily turn off electricity in some areas within your community to protect public
safety. We understand how important electric service is to our customers, and we will only
consider a Public Safety Power Shutoff as a last resort.

Join us at your local workshop to learn more about PG&E’s plans and to provide your input:

Thursday, September 27
2to4 p.m.
The Santa Rosa Odd Fellows Hall
545 Pacific Avenue, Santa Rosa, Calif.

Feel free to share this invite and let us know if you will be able to attend. On-site
accommodations such as translation and sign language services are available if needed. Please
note that we will also be hosting a community open house meeting on the same day and at the
same location from 6 to 8 p.m.

Thank you for your continued partnership with PG&E on our Community Wildfire Safety
Program. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or need any additional
information, and we hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Jim Wickham

Public Safety Specialist

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Cell: (925) 337-5132
James.Wickham@pge.com



Community Wildfire Safety Program
CPUC Workshop General Information — Santa Rosa
September 9, 2018

e With the 2018 wildfire season upon us, | am reaching out to let you know that PG&E is
planning informational workshops with local agencies like yours about our Community
Wildfire Safety Program.

e The workshop in your area will take place at The Santa Rosa Odd Fellows Hall in Santa
Rosa on Thursday, September 27, from 2 to 4 p.m.

e Asyou may already know, PG&E’s Community Wildfire Safety Program implements
additional precautionary measures to further reduce the risk of wildfire and help
strengthen our communities for the future.

e Inthe event of extreme fire danger conditions, it may be necessary for us to temporarily
turn off electricity in some areas within your community to protect public safety.

e We understand how important electric service is to our customers and communities and
we will only consider a Public Safety Power Shutoff as a last resort in the interest of
safety.

e The workshops we are hosting are an opportunity for local agencies to learn more about
PG&E’s plans and to provide your feedback.

e Feel free to share this invite and let us know if you will be able to attend.

e On-site accommodations such as translation and sign language services are available if
needed.

e Please note that we will also be hosting a community open house meeting on the same
day and at the same location from 6 to 8 p.m.

e More information is available on our website at pge.com/wildfiresafety, including a
place for customers to update their contact information so that we can attempt to
contact them in advance of turning off electricity, when and where possible.

e We hope to see you at the workshop. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any
guestions or need any additional information. Thank you.



